Regular Monthly Meeting December 12, 2002

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, December 12, 2002, at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with Supervisors Richard Schweinsberg and Larry Herman present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from he previous meeting.

The Police Report was read.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Larry Herman to approve payment of the general fund expenses.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Larry Herman to approve payment of the sewer fund expenses.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Larry Herman to approve the Joseph & Gertrude Evanoski Subdivision.

Motion by Larry Herman second by Richard Schweinsberg to adopt Resolution for Plan Revision for New Land Development.

Motion by Larry Herman second by Richard Schweinsberg to adopt Emergency Management Plan as is with no revisions.

Public Comment:

Mr Oran Allen, asked if the solicitor should be rotated each year. Is there anything currently be put in the budget for sewer and water line extentions.

Mr. Jim Bintrim, asked if retention ponds are reviewed by the engineers, because they don't seem to be working.

Motion by Larry Herman second by Richard Schweinsberg to adjourn.